
Paw Prints   

school.stpiusx.com 

Paw Prints is e-mailed to you every Thursday.  Please open it and read the bold print to determine 

if you need to continue reading the items that pertain to you.   
 

Important Dates : 

 
 

Lunch Menu:   

 

http://school.stpiusx.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, May 25 ς Last day for school lunches 
Friday, May 26 ς Pack your lunch; Field Day  
Monday, May 29 ς No School in observance of Memorial Day 
Tuesday, May 30 ς Pack your lunch; Private Transportation 
Wednesday, May 31 ς Last Day of school with 11:00 dismissal,  

    Private Transportation 

 
  

Principally Speaking 
 

Dear Parents,  

I want to thank you for your continued support of our Boosterthon Fun Run. Presently, we 

have reached the halfway mark to our goal of raising $30,000 to use to purchase new 

Chromebooks and technology for our students! Our dream is to provide the most up -to -

date technology for all of our students in kindergarten through eighth grade as we strive 

to provide them with the 21 st century skills that will set them up for success in high school 

and beyond. I hope your children are sharing details about all of the f un they are having 

daily in their team huddles. Each day they are learning about a new virtue or character 

trait and meet a child athlete who embodies the trait. The students are so motivated 

and positive about this fundraiser. Once again, thank you from t he bottom of my heart 

for your continued support! Panther Parents Rock!  

Yours in Christ, 

Mrs. Lonnemann  
 

Boosterthon, St. Pius X student Fun Run Fundraiser is set 

for  Monday, May 15 !!  From now until then, we will be 

promoting the run at  school with social media and posters, 

organizing Pep Rallies, help track donations, oversee classroom 

T-shirt orders, participate in weekly Team Huddles, aid with 

the actual Run on May 11 and help count collections 

afterwards. Everyone is welcome, and we would love to see 

some of the Dad's get involved with this fun activity with our 

kids.  If you could participate in any capacity, we would 

appreciate your help!  We raised over $30,000 last year, so 

letõs work together to reach this year's goal.   Anyone 

interested in being on the Boosterthon committee, please 

contact Amy Mayer at amy.mayer@twc.com.  Thank you! 

mailto:amy.mayer@twc.com


The Book Fair is coming the week of May15-19!  
 

All students will have the opportunity to visit the fair during 
their scheduled library time. Parents, grandparents, and friends 
are welcome to come and visit the Book Fair with them! Many 
volunteers are needed to make our fair a success.  
 

We need volunteers...we need YOU! Volunteering at the Book Fair 

is the perfect way to stay connected to your child at school and help 
students find the books they can't wait to read. Sign up now and get 
ready for a fun and rewarding volunteer experience. If you would be 
interested in helping with setup or checkout during the fair, please 
click here to sign up. Thank you!! 
 

 
 

7th and 8th Graders: 
 

Tuesday, 5/23: Math and Reading   
Wednesday, 5/24: Religion and Social Studies 
Thursday, 5/25: Science and English  

 
8th Grade Schedule and Dismissal Times 
Tuesday, 5/23:  

¶ 9-10:30-Math 

¶ 10:45-12:00- Reading  

¶ 12:45-1:45-practice in church 

Wednesday, 5/24:  

¶ 7:30-9:00-Religion,  

¶ 9:15-10:45-SS, 11:15-12:15  

¶ 12:45-1:45- practice 

Thursday, 5/25:  

¶ 7:30-9:00-Science 

¶ 9:15-10:45- English  

¶ 11:00-dismissal 

Mathletes-  

¶ 5/18-last CCH math class 

¶ 5/19-arrive 8:30 

¶ 5/22- arrive 8:15 

¶ 5/23- arrive 10:30 

https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/uxbdHHNCi


  Whatās new in       
  the Classroom 

 

Third Grade ! 

Third grade was blessed with the opportunity 

to experience Critters in the Classroom. 

Critters in the Classroom is an outreach 

program that brings in live animals in to teach 

science.  

Dr. Tom Sproat brought in 4 different birds to discuss animal adaptati ons, 

predator and prey. Third grade thoroughly enjoyed meeting Kentucky, 

Valentine, Howard, and Luna.   Thank you to the PTG for allowing third grade 

this experience.   
 

 

Fifth  and Sixth  Grade! 
 

The 5th grade (and 6th) have been studying about environmental issues in science 

class.  Earth Day was celebrated on April 22, while we were on spring break, so 

we started our week back with a garbage sorting activity.   The 

students were surprised to see that most of what we 

throw away can be recycled, r eused, or composted!   Out 

of the entire bag of garbage sorted, only about 2 -3 

items were really ready for the landfill.   Wouldn't it be 

great to produce less waste and contribute to a 

greener, healthier world for all?  
 
 

 

Enchanted Evening Committee Presentsé 

September 16th ï Mother/Son FC soccer game  
September 23rd ï Father/Daughter Dance 
March 3rd ï Enchanted Evening 
 

More details to follow.  
 



Field Day for Grades K-7 will be on Friday, May 26. 
 

Ms. Schmitt is still in need of the following help for Field Day 2017: 

  15 more parents to help run the various stations for the day.  

  1 can of whip cream, 8 packs of bunch of balloons, 4 bags of 

sour patch kids and 2 bags of skittles. 

Sign-up using the link http://signup.com/go/Tkqjwm   

Field Day Colors:  

I am asking each grade level to wear the following color T-ǎƘƛǊǘ ǘƻ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ άƎǊŀŘŜ ƭŜǾŜƭέΥ 

K-     

1st-   blue 
2nd-  purple 
3rd-  red                                   Please do not buy a shirt, but 

4th-                         check around to borrow one 

5th-  orange                            from a neighbor or friend! 
6th-  green 
7th-  black/grey     Remember to pack a lunch!  

 

 

 

 
. 

Join us St. Pius X students on Friday,  May 12th  during your recess time for a COOL 

TREAT!  The Girls on the Run group will be hosting a fundraiser for The American 

Cancer Society. Each student may purchase a popsicle for 25 cents. With each 

popsicle the students will receive a little note of thank you or encouragement to 

help make their day happ ier. We hope that everyone will help us raise money to 

help fight all types of cancer.  We will appreciate any donations that you can 

make to help support the cause.  Come and join us for the COOL party!    

Thank You, GOTR, Spring 2017 

      

 

 

 

http://signup.com/go/Tkqjwm


St. Pius X Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week 

May 15-19, 2017 
 

During Teacher Appreciation Week we are able to show our teachers and staff how much we appreciate 

their dedication to our children. The following is a list of daily activities: 

 

Monday:  -Yogurt Parfait Bar in the faculty lounge 

   -Hanging baskets delivered to each teacher  

   -Gift card drawing 

 

Tuesday:  -�³�'�L�Q�Q�H�U���W�R���*�R�´���I�R�U���W�H�D�F�K�H�U�V���W�R���W�D�N�H���W�R���W�K�H�L�U���I�D�P�L�O�L�H�V�� 

   -Snack cart 

   -Gift card drawing 

 

Wednesday:  -Continental breakfast in the faculty lounge 

   -Snack cart 

   -Gift card drawing 

 

Thursday:  -Teacher and Staff Luncheon  

-Gift card drawing 

 

Friday:   -Teacher Appreciation Mass with presentation of anniversary gifts 

   -�0�R�H�¶�V���6�D�O�D�G���%�D�U���O�X�Q�F�K 

   -Notes of appreciation from current/former students and a sweet treat 

   -Gift card drawing 

 

Teacher/staff anniversaries (*special anniversary years: 5, 10, 15, 20, 30) 

Crystal Bosch (1)   Lisa Tabeling (2)   Jenny Long (5)* 

Angie Brake (1)   Donna Woods (2)   Jeff Slater (5)* 

Laura Engelbrink (1)   ClaireWurtenberger (2)  Traci Wiehe (5)* 

Cathy Hillebrand (1)   Joelle Zekl (2)    Cecilia Baker (6) 

Pam Klear (1)    Jenny Bradhold (3)   Ashley Staviski (6)  

Katie Kurzendoerfer (1)  �$�P�E�H�U���'�¶�$�P�L�F�R��������   Stephanie Larcher (7) 

Missy Schmitt (1)   Amanda Hoff (3)   Kathy Brunot 10) 

Jenn Siemer (1)   Kathleen King (3)   Kris Skeens (10)* 

Ashley Stacey (1)   Jan Witzjewski (3)   Joanna Tallarigo (10)*  

Tyler Tackett (1)   Susan Zalot (3)   Angela Urlage (11) 

Brianne Donelan (2)   Nikki Clark (4)   Rosemary Vogt (13)  

Pam Fitzpatrick (2)   Angie Middendorf (4)   Diane Wurzbacher (16) 

Mary Gatti (2)    Sarah Pollard (4)   Julie Abeling (17) 

Betsy Greenwell (2)   Christy Wissman (4)   Cathy Walters (18) 

Jenny Kent (2)    Meghan Frost (5)*   Karen Henson (22) 

Allison Liming (2)   Amanda Hyams (5)*   Diane Molique (32)  

Jill Lonnemann (2)   Tina Koch (5)*   Mary Ann Halpin (34) 

      

     

 

 

      


